
Vision
Celebration of Success
Parent Relations
and positive environment

The BOE has been committed to
conducting a self-evaluation annually and
this will drive our mission. 
The BOE has and will continue to focus on:

btroeger@scotlandes.org

Cassidy Martin- Chair
cmartin@scotlandes.org

Lisa LaBelle- V. Chair
llabelle@scotlandes.org

Rod Perry- Secretary
rperry@scotlandes.org

Gracie Martin
gmartin@scotlandes.org

Brittany Santiago
bsantiago@scotlandes.org

Clark Stearns
cstearns@scotlandes.org

Beth Troeger

Policy insight- 
Be in the know

Fall 2023//Issue #2 

BOE self-
evaluation

Upcoming
Meetings

Please use the school library
entrance.

November 7, 2023
December 5, 2023
January 9, 2024 
Meetings are at 7pm.

Meet your
Members-

Public speaking occurs at the start and end of
each meeting. Comments are welcomed and
noted, but this is not interactive. The BOE
does not comment back, but can address the
issues at the next meeting. 

Scotland Elementary School
Board of Education Newsletter

Looking  Forward....
Meetings with the tri-town BOE’s
coming soon

Board Member Highlight: 
Meet Lisa LaBelle- Vice Chair
Lisa works at UConn in the center of Genome Innovation. Lisa and her husband moved to Scotland in 2001. Her three children
attended SES then PHHS with her youngest graduating PHHS this past June. Lisa has served SES on the PTO and CAC and is active
with PHACT/PTSA at Parish Hill. You can find Lisa spending her free time outdoors hiking and backpacking. 
“I am very passionate about advocating for every child to learn to their potential in a safe and supportive environment and enjoys
being a part of the SES BOE with people who share that mission.” 


